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Dear Residents,

Spring has nearly sprung; an extra hour of daylight greets us all as we rise and look around at the daffs
and crocuses abounding.

Momentous stuff going on in the coming weeks, a chance for you all to either stand for office in the JPC
or, vote for someone you think can do a good job!

Hot on the heels of Henley’s response to the South Warwickshire Local Plan, so wonderfully supported
by over 200 residents at the recent planning meeting, we now have to consider the real-deal, our very
own Henley- NDP! Please come along and have your say on the 15th of April next.

Election packs can be collected from the Clerk, just phone 01564 637 607 or email
clerk@henley-in-arden-pc.gov.uk for more details.

Perhaps there is a shimmer of hope coming out of Westminster, disputes and anxieties about the cost
of living, may now actually be addressed so that we can look forward to a happier, long and warm
summer!

All best wishes,
Ray Evans - Clerk to the JPC

As the chair of the parish council, | am delighted to welcome the arrival of spring and hopefully some
chocolate eggs.

This season brings a sense of renewal and new beginnings to our community. We look forward to the
longer days, warmer weather, and blooming flowers that come with this time of year. Spring is a time for
growth and change, and we are committed to making positive changes within our parish.

We will continue to work towards improving our infrastructure, providing better services to our
residents, and fostering a sense of community spirit. Let us all embrace the spring season with open
hearts and minds and work towards making our parish an even better place to live, work, and raise a
family.

Best wishes,
Cllr Wendy Andrews - Chair

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES
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APRIL Consensus Opera returns with a Murder Mystery with music from Gilbert and Sullivan
29 operas, for Memorial Hall Funds.

More information from:

URDAY
a Marijana Bainbridge on 01564795149 or email marijanabainbridge@btconnect.com

@ henley-in-arden-pc.gov.uk
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TICE OF ELECTION

Stratford-on-Avon District Council

Election of Parish Councillors for

1. An Election is to be held of Five Parish Councillors for Beaudesert and Seven in Henley in Arden

2. Forms of nomination for Parish Elections may be obtained from Clerks to Parish Councils or Elizabeth House, Church Street,
Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 8RX from the Returning Officer who will, at the request of an elector for any electoral area prepare a nomination
paper for signature.

3. Nomination papers must be delivered to the Returning Officer, Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX on any day after
the date of this notice but no later than 4 pm on Tuesday, 4th April 2023.

4. Ifany election is contested the poll will take place on Thursday, 4th May 2023.

5. Applications to register to vote must reach the Electoral Registration Officer by 12 midnight on Monday 17 April 2023. Applications can be made
online: Https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote.

6. Applications,amendments or cancellations of postal votes and amendments or cancellations of proxy votes must reach the Electoral
Registration Officer at Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX by 5 pm on Tuesday 18th April 2023.

7. New applications to vote by proxy at this election must reach the Electoral Registration Officer at Elizabeth House, Church Street,
Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX by 5 pm on Tuesday, 25th April 2023.

8. Applications to vote by emergency proxy at this election on grounds of physical incapacity or for work/service reasons must reach the Electoral
Registration Officer at Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX by 5 pm on Thursday, 4th May 2023. The physical
incapacity must have occurred after 5 pm on Tuesday, 25th April 2023. To apply on the grounds of work/service, the person must have become
aware that they cannot go to the polling station in person after 5 pm on Tuesday, 25th April 2023.

Dated 15 March 2023 David Dalby Returning Officer
Printed and published by the Returning Officer. Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon. CV37 6HX

PHOTO ID REQUIRED

Please be aware that you will require photo ID to be able to vote in
the elections this May. To find out which documents are acceptable
please visit www.electoralcommission.org.uk '

HENLEY NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT
PLAN CONSULTATION

NDP - HENLEY HIGH SCHOOL HALL 15TH APRIL 2023

The JPC, Planning Committee will be —— —
presenting the updated version of the N . 8] g 8 et e
Henley Neighbourhood Development o
Plan on SATURDAY the 15th of April next
at Henley High School, opening times
10.00 - 13.00 hours.

This affects the whole community and

will be a vital legal document in place i
and ready to defend what, where and ‘
how many developments are planned.
PLEASE COME ALONG! /I,



